

September 25, 2014

Dear Lincoln Heights Property Owner:

We would like to update the property owners in the Historic Lincoln Heights district of the accomplishments in 2014 to date.

- 10 New trash receptacles installed and emptied on a regular basis
- New website www.historiclincolnheights.com
- 19 banners will be installed in the Historic Lincoln Heights boundaries by Christmas with a grant from the Department of Water and Power
- 4 new trash cans will be ordered and installed by Christmas with a grant from the Department of Water and Power
- Juan Urbina and Pedro Acuna, continue to work and clean the neighborhood

To reach the maintenance staff or any concerns or questions please call 888-356-2726 or call 323-223-1234.

Historic Lincoln Heights
Industrial Zone EDC
Board Members
Seth Polen, President
Eric Ortiz, Vice President
Joe Lepore, Treasurer
Hank Schaeffer, Secretary